PTA Meeting Minutes May 12th, 2016

Attendees: Christine Sullivan, Elizabeth Schwartz, Susan Hans, Kaiya Korb, Katie Babic

Teacher appreciation lunch

Food donations were plentiful this year. Event ran smoothly and went well. Thank you to Michele Lepp, Jenifer Tuck and Hilary Downing. Teachers were very appreciative.

Retirement gifts

Gift agreed upon for Beth McGeorge. PTA approved \$75

Ski and Skate meeting

Main item discussed was the volunteer coordinator position. Sara Arman has agreed to help with passing along her knowledge for a smooth transition. Katie Babic to consider this role along with a 2nd person.

Spring Concert/Ice Cream

The bowls students made for artist in residency week will be given out at the end of the concert and ice cream will be served. Picnic tables will be set up outside for serving and staff will scoop the ice cream. Announcement to be made by Kaiya that PTA officer positions are open and need filling for next school year.

Garden Plan for the summer

Rows to be added for donation to the local food shelf. A pumpkin patch is being considered for the north end of the school. Volunteers to be reached out to soon. Lilacs and split rail fence at south of school are overtaken with bishops weed. This area may be covered up with black plastic for the summer to clear this area and bring it back to garden space.

School Beautification Day June 3@ 2:30

To-Do list board will be up for spring concert and then again after the art fair. Joshua Schwartz to post event to Facebook timeline. Elizabeth to send out email notifying school community and seeking volunteers.

Bridge Street Art Fair May 21

Volunteers needed for multiple shifts including bike parade. Bike parade to leave from Waitsfield Elementary School.

Next meeting Thursday, June 9th, 2016